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We are looking forward to having a school wide Thanksgiving Dinner on 

Friday, November 17, 2023.  If you haven’t signed up for your food choice, 

please follow the link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0944A9AF22A4F49-45878281-lnja 

As the cold weather is beginning to approach, please make sure your 

student is wearing a solid navy blue jacket, sweater, or sweatshirt.  We 

need to make sure that our students are still following the dress code during 

the colder seasons. Thank you so much!  

Kindergarten-2nd Grade 

 
Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness, Goodness, Faithfulness...Our journey of learning 
all of the Fruit of the Spirit is almost to the end! The Fruit of the Spirit we focused on 
last week was FAITHFULNESS! We learned that God gives us many gifts and that we 
should use them to help others. We can faithfully use our gifts to help others.  We 
completed our Science unit on "Plant Secrets" by creating our own sponge houses 

and planting wheatgrass and chia on them.  We can't wait to see them grow! 
 
 
 
 

Grades 3-5 
 

Dear Parents,  
Only one week left before Thanksgiving Break. But before then, we have a field trip 

this Monday to the Discovery Cube. Next Friday is our annual Thanksgiving Feast. 
Sign-ups are in your emails. Have a great weekend. See you on Monday.  

 

 

 

November 

17 Thanksgiving Feast (school) 

20-24 No School – Thanksgiving 
Break 

December  

2 Jaime Jorge in Concert, 6 pm @ 
LNSDA Church (Students will perform  
with Jaime Jorge-Students please 
arrive by 5:30 p.m.) 

 

 

Pizza Thursdays  

Cheese: $6 ($ due Wednesdays) 

Keep in touch
 

Email:  lnja1977@gmail.com 

Website: www.lnjasda.com 

IG: @lnja_ 
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Mt High 
Mt. High packets were sent out this week, so please make sure to register before December 15. Cost is $280, and the link to register 

is: https://shop.mthigh.com/school-groups. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

SAVE THE DATE ~  
Saturday, December 2, 2023 @ 6pm (LNSDA Church) 
We (grades 6-8) are excited to be hosting a benefit concert featuring Jaime Jorge, violinist.  You will not want to miss this concert of 

incredible music! Proceeds will go to our outdoor school field trip week and some to classrooms. 
 

EXCITING!!  All students in grades K-8 will be performing at the Jaime Jorge concert!  We are so happy to be included in the 

program.  Make plans to come!  It will be fantastic! 
 
 
Grades 6-8 

 Our robotics season has begun!  A HUGE thank you to Mrs. Maddox for organizing the Fall Festival!  The 

funds from last year bought FIVE robots for our students to learn to program on. THANK YOU!  We are excited to have 

already built our missions and have started programming!   
 

 
 

Enjoy your weekend and have a happy Sabbath! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://shop.mthigh.com/school-groups
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Laguna Niguel Adventist Church 
29702 Kensington Dr., Laguna Niguel, CA 

Saturday, December 2, 2023 

6:00 p.m. 
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